
hdrinc.com 

555 N. Carancahua, Suite 1600, Corpus Christi, TX  78401-0849 

(361) 696-3300 

February 27, 2017          10018654 

Mr. J. H. Edmonds, P.E. 
Director of Engineering Services 
City of Corpus Christi 
PO Box 9277 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78469-9277 

Reference: S. ALAMEDA STREET FROM AYERS STREET TO LOUISIANA BOND 2012, PROJECT
NO. E12091

Dear Mr. Edmonds: 

HDR Engineering has reviewed and tabulated the bids for the referenced project. There were three 
bidders for the project; Clark Pipeline Services, Haas-Anderson Construction, Ltd, and Bay Ltd.  Clark 
Pipeline Services was the apparent low bidder, with the following bids: 

• Base Bid 1 (Rigid Pavement) = NO BID 
• Base Bid 2 (Flexible Pavement) = $4,996,832.79 

As stated above, Clark Pipeline Services did not submit a bid for Base Bid 1, which was not a 
requirement to bid on the subject project, and the low bid was for Flexible HMAC Pavement. 

CPC Interests, LLC Dba Clark Pipeline Services personnel have the requisite experience and performed 
similar type work on previous City contracts. They are familiar with the processes and procedures of this 
contract. 

HDR recommends that the contract be awarded to CPC Interests, LLC Dba Clark Pipeline Services, for 
Base Bid 2 – Flexible HMAC Pavement, in the total amount of $4,996,832.79 provided that funds are 
available.  

If you have any questions, please contact our office (361) 696-3300. 

Sincerely, 
HDR Engineering, Inc. 

Anthony Gavlik, P.E. 
Project Manager 

CC: Chris Hale, P.E.  
Jerry Shoemaker, P.E. 

Attachments: 
1. Contractor Submittal – CPC Interests, LLC Dba Clark Pipeline Services




